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  Photograph proofs have been sent to  

Rainbow Photographic.  The pictures 

should be returned to us within  

approximately 2 weeks. 

 Year 6 are collecting newspapers. 

Please bring to the office or give to 

a member of Year 6. 

Many thanks 

Sainsbury's Active Kids Vouchers - Thank you for all the vouchers we have 

received so far. Sainsbury's will only be issuing them for a few more days 

(until 5th May) so please keep collecting. We can accept them at school for 

a few more weeks so please do keep bringing them in. 

Sport's Day 2015 

Some of you may have noticed that there are two dates for Sports Day this year. 

In order to make the event less rushed, as we increase in pupil numbers, and 

more of a celebration, we have decided to hold two separate Sport's Days.  

Children in Years 3-6 will have their event on Tuesday 30th June and children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be on Tuesday 7th July. We will aim to start at 

9.30am with our team races and then there will be two individual races to finish. 

All children are expected to participate. Once we are finished and the equipment 

has been cleared, you are invited to bring a picnic lunch to share on the field 

from approx. 11.30-12.30. We hope it will be a lovely way to bring the Creswick 

community together and celebrate with the children. 

For people who are new to the school, the children are allocated to a colour 

team: red, yellow, green or blue. This information will be available from class 

teachers at the start of June and the children are expected to wear a T-shirt in 

their team colour. 



 

   

 FRIENDS OF CRESWICK 
Summer Party Friday 8th May : 5pm—7pm 

Please return ticket orders with £5 cash and food requests form by Friday 1st May. 

All Creswick children welcome and must be accompanied at all times. 

 

Creswick Summer Fete Saturday 27th June: 11am—2pm 

If you would like to help please leave your  details at the office; 

If you would like an outside stall (£10 plus small raffle prize) please leave a  

message at the office for Sophie Wells.  

ISLE OF WIGHT 

PARENT MEETING:- 

 

WEDNESDAY MAY 13TH @ 

6.30PM 

 
  

PIANO LESSONS 
Mrs Taylor who delivers piano lessons on Tuesdays to 
some of our pupils has two vacancies.  Preferably for 
children in year 3 and upwards, however, if there are 

any year 2 pupils who would be interested/committed for 
the term, they would also be considered. 

Please contact Mrs Taylor direct on 
pftuition@yahoo.co.uk 

BIKEABILITY FOR YEAR 5/6 

 The children from Years 5&6 who have  

paid for the Bikeability course are  

required to bring their permission/

consent forms back to the school  

office ASAP. 

LINCOLNSFIELD 

PARENT MEETING:- 

 

TUESDAY 5TH MAY 

@ 3.30PM—4PM 
 

CLUBS 
 

Don’t forget that KS2 Athletics Club will be running on Friday lunchtimes.  
Please bring PE Kit, trainers, packed lunch and drink 

 
There are still places left at Cheerleading club on Wednesday lunchtimes.  Cost 

will be £30 as one week has already passed. 
 

Please see the school office for further details 


